
OUR ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK 
Weekend Worship ........................................ 312 
Presentation in the gym ...............13 youth and  
 ............................................................. 29 adults 
 

FROM THE BOARD OF STEWARDSHIP: 
Thank you for supporting God’s work through    
St. John’s.   Our offering received last weekend: 

General Fund:  $9,  114.00 
 

 

 

YOUR YOUTH MINISTRY BOARD is 
planning a trip to HOLIDAY WORLD! 

MONDAY, AUGUST 6  
FOR GRADES 6, 7 AND 8 

Church van will leave at 6:30 a.m. 
Will return between 10 and 11 p.m. 

 Sign up by July 30th 

 You may bring a friend  
(you must sign them up and make 
sure they get a permission form) 

 Take money for food and 
souvenirs 

(Your youth account $ is available to use!) 
 

Permission slips are required.   
They are posted by the sign up sheet! 

 

 

The Effingham/Shelby Zone 
Officers Meeting is  

Monday, July 30 at Good 

Shepherd in Newton 
Let Brenda know if you are 

interested in going…536-5066 

 

 

 

Church Office Hours 
Monday–Friday 8:00–11:30/12:30–4:00 

 

Email: saintjohnslcms@gmail.com 
Website:  stjohnslcms.net 

PASTOR GALL’S NEW EMAIL ADDRESS:  
revtedgall@gmail.com 

 
 

Sunday School Lesson Today 

REMEMBER YOUR BAPTISM 

Share your pictures & stories! 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE!  8/5 & 8/12 

Summer break for SS students 

But get ready for ……… 

 

 
ON SUNDAY, AUGUST 19 

Students are promoted to next 

grade level.  Third graders receive 

a Bible in the worship services! 

Your Boards of Christian Education 

and Youth Ministry have also planned 

a BREAKFAST for the whole 

congregation to kick off the Fall 

session of Sunday school!  

Pancakes and Sausage 

served 7:30 – 9:30 a.m. 
 

OUR NEXT BLOOD DRIVE   
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 2 

8 AM TO NOON! 



CHRISTIAN EDUCATION 
 

SUNDAY, 9:15 A.M. 
 

Bible Class in Trinity A/B 
 

Remember Your Baptism – meet in 
church for opening 
 

 

BE A GREETER! 
OR WELCOME CENTER HOST! 
Extend a warm welcome to 
members and visitors alike.   
We especially need to cover 5:30 
services.  Consider sharing your 
gift of hospitality.  Call the church 
office to volunteer!  342-4334 

 

ADULT INSTRUCTION CLASSES 

OFFERED… 

A sign up sheet is posted on the main hall 

bulletin board to express your interest in the 

class, taught by Pastor Gall.   

 

JULY 28/29 IS FRIENDSHIP 

WEEKEND 

Welcome to our guests!   

 Coffee Fellowship at 9:00 

Sunday morning in the gym. 

 Bible class at 9:15 in Trinity 

A/B 

 

HELP NEEDED! 
Sunday school staff is looking for 
teachers at the 6th/7th grade 
level.  Please contact Emily Lotz 
at 618-322-4664 or 
emilylotz@gmail.com 

 

 
SIGN UP STARTS NEXT WEEK 

FOR THE NEXT SERIES OF 
LIFELIGHT  

“Psalms” is part of the LifeLight 
Bible study series. The goal of 
LifeLight is that through a regular 
program of personal and group 
study of Scripture, more and more 
Christian adults may grow in their 
personal faith in Jesus Christ.  
Here’s a sample of the topics… 
 

Lesson 1-Individual Lament 
Lesson 2-Individual Praise 
Lesson 3-Community Lament  

and Praise 
Lesson 4-Penitential Psalms 

Lesson 5-Imprecatory Psalms 
Lesson 6-Liturgical Psalms 
Lesson 7-Messianic Psalms 
Lesson 8-Royal Psalms 
Lesson 9-Wisdom Psalms 
 

On the sign up sheet, please note 
whether you would like a midweek 
or Sunday class.  Even though you 
were in the last session of Lifelight, 
please put your name on the roster 
so we know how much material to 
order.  See you in Bible Class! 



PROJECT LINUS donates handmade blankets to 

children in local hospitals, crisis centers, foster 
care and trauma situations like disaster relief.  
Our local chapter is accepting donations of 
fabrics including cotton, flannel and fleece.  If you 
have some of these fabrics in your home and 
would like to donate them, please know they will 
be put to good use.  They only need to be from a 
smoke-free environment.  There is a basket for 
donations in the gym through the month of July.   
 

For more information, check out 
www.projectlinus.org or contact Nitelle Lading at 
821-9694. 
 

THANK YOU!  We received a call from 
a cancer patient who wanted to personally 
thank St. John’s for the gift bag of 
assorted goodies while she was receiving 
treatment at the local Cancer Center.   
 

Your donations of small water bottles, lip 
balm, pretzels, colored pens and activity 
pages have been packed and delivered by 
the Evangelism Board along with 
information about our church.   
Please know that your love and concern 
reaches far beyond our walls. 
 

VBS UPDATE! 
This year’s mission project included 

collecting $$ for our adopted school 

through Trinity Hope.  The children 

and adults who wanted to support the 

feeding program at Chatelain raised 

$1,100.59!  An anonymous donor from 

Texas told the staff at Trinity Hope 

that they would MATCH our gift, 

DOUBLING the amount for our 

school!   

THE ADULT FELLOWSHIP GROUP 
will be having dinner at Yoder’s 
Kitchen in Arthur on  

Saturday, August 11. 
Please sign up on the main floor 
bulletin board or call Nancy 
Johnson at 821-2531 

 

ENTER NOW! 
September 15, 2018 

1: 00 p.m. 
 

Larry Brandt Memorial  
Scholarship Golf Outing 

Registration forms are included in 
your bulletin this weekend.  Read all 
about how you can participate 
whether you are a golfer or not! 

 

LAST CALL FOR THE NATIONAL YOUTH 
GATHERING! 

We have students who want to attend in July 
of 2019 in Minneapolis.   
During the five days of the Gathering, youth 
will spend time together in God’s Word, 
worship, service, the Christian faith and their 
Lutheran identity.  Thousands attend from 
around the nation.  Imagine the worship time 
in the stadium! 
If your student is interested, please contact 
Donetta Ohnesorge, Youth Board Chair at 
217-821-3300 as soon as possible.  We are 
planning ahead! 



CALENDAR OF EVENTS                      July 29-August 5, 2018 

SUNDAY 29 8:00 & 10:30 A.M. WORSHIP SERVICES 

  9:15 A.M. CHRISTIAN EDUCATION 

SATURDAY 4 5:30 P.M. WORSHIP 

SUNDAY  5 8:00 & 10:30 A.M. WORSHIP SERVICES 

  9:15 A.M. ADULT BIBLE CLASS 

SUMMER BREAK FOR SUNDAY SCHOOL STUDENTS  
NO CLASS TODAY 

 

BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 
7/29 Michelle Holland, Chad 

Nelson, Jared Probst, Jill 
Wendling 

7/30 Amy Miller, John 
Schoenhoff, Melia Wendling, 
Ruth Kohnert, Kyle March, 
Ruth Rhodes 

8/1 Layla Nelson, Donetta 
Ohnesorge, Donald Prosser 

8/2 Brittney Royse, Andrea 
Wendling, Reese Wendling 

8/3 Suzanne Lechman, Dawn 
Quicksall, Dena Willis 

8/4 Holly Bray, Alex Nelson, 
Sydney Nelson, Nancy 
Ohnesorge, Clay Weber 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 
THIS WEEK 

7/30/11 Blake & Nicole Doehring 
7/30/04 Randy & Amy Kohnert 
7/30/05 Todd & Julie Zeigler 
8/1/09 Chris & Margaret Lading 
8/2/80 David & Bea Jane Wendte 
8/3/68 Larry & Pat Milleville 
8/3/13 Bobby & Kristin Niemerg 
8/4/07 Tim & Christine Casteel 

VIEW ST. JOHN’S SERVICES 
 

Our 8 a.m. service is shown on 
Mediacom Channel 95.2 or 81 10 a.m. 
on Sundays 
 

Services are posted on our website:  
stjohnslcms.net 

 

CALLING ALL QUILTERS!   
 
A John Deere quilt is in the frame ready for 
stitching!  The goal is to get it completely 
done during the Millroad Threshermen’s 
Show!  It will be auctioned off Saturday 
night with proceeds going to St. Judes!   
 

Thursday, August 9 through 
Saturday, August 11 

9a.m. to 8 p.m. 
Effingham County Fairgrounds 

Air conditioned Schuetzenfest Bldg 
Come and go as you please. 

 

Need more info?  Check the poster on the 
board by the office or call Kathy Schroeder 
at 217-821-1422.   
Visit millroadthresherman.org 
P.S.  INVITE YOUR FRIENDS 

 


